
federal agencies to conduct
study in gates of the arctic

the national park service has con-
tracted with the USU S fish and wildlife
service to conduct a lake fisheries
study inin gates of the arctic national
park and preserve beginning this
month

the study will provide baseline inin
formation on laketake chemistry fish

species composition abundance age
structure growth and food habits it
also will assess sport and subsistence
efforteaffoffo rt

two lakestakes will be studied inin depth
for two years walker lake and the
chandler lake system including
amiloyakAmilo yak lake

biologists will spend most of the
summer and part of the spring or fall
at the lakes collecting data and talk
ing to fishermen fishermen will be
asked to cooperate by providing inforanfor
mation on their catch and on heirtheir

fishing patterns
two species of fish lake trout and

arctic char are of particular concern
because of their slow growth

information isis needed for managers
to monitor protect and manage fish
populations their habitats and use
with better information protection of
the resources will benefit all park
users

those who have any questions about
the project may contact roger J

siglin gates of the arctic national
park and preserve box 74680 fair-
banks 99707 4560281456 0281


